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6th February 2003 
 
 

Letter of Invitation to the Meeting of Diocesan Chaplaincy Co-Ordinators 
 
 
Dear Diocesan Co-ordinator, 
 
Following the recent notification of an annual meeting I write to formally invite you to this gathering 
of Diocesan Co-ordinators of School and College Chaplaincy on Tuesday March 28th at Hinsley 
Hall Conference Centre, Leeds, with an option to stay overnight the evening before. 
 
This year we will be reflecting on the transition of Chaplaincies into Academy Trusts and on the 
place of Chaplaincy in the new National Inspection Framework.  We will be joined by two speakers, 
Catherine Bryan, Assistant Director of the Catholic Education Service and Jane Goring, National 
Co-ordinator of the Inspection Framework. I hope this will prove helpful for Diocesan Co-ordinators 
in addition to the opportunity to catch up on chaplaincy work and issues across the Dioceses of 
England and Wales.    
 
The day will begin with coffee served from 9.30am, First Session at 10.00am; Holy Mass at 
11.45am, Lunch together at 12.30pm; the Second Session at 1.30pm allowing the meeting with 
discussion and feedback to be completed by 3.00pm.    
 
The cost will be £44 for the day or £108 per overnight and day.  The respective dioceses will be 
invoiced following the event.  I would be grateful if would be able to indicate to my office whether 
you would be free to attend this national meeting and whether you would like to add the overnight 
stay by filling in and returning the attached booking form. 
 
With every good wish, 
 
Yours sincerely in Christ, 
 
 
 
 
Bishop of Shrewsbury   
 
 

Sent via email 
 

Rt Rev Mark Davies 
Bishop of Shrewsbury 
 
 


